
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Troy Mullender 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 7, 2018 9:10 AM 
To: 	 Janet Mason 

Subject: 	 RE: liquor license application for Dirtwater Springs 

The police department has no issue or concerns with this application. 

From: Janet Mason 

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 9:24 AM 

To: Troy Mullender <tmullender@ajcity.net> 

Subject: liquor license application for Dirtwater Springs 

We have received a liquor license application for Dirtwater Springs located at 586 W. Apache Trail. Please have your 

department recommendation to me no later than noon on Wednesday, March 7, in order for this to be on the March 20 

agenda. Thanks. 

69,0-N War.iew 

Deputy City Clerk 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

(480) 474-5068 

imason@ajcity.net   
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